## CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP



## HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

March 2017

Dear Constituent,

Thank you for contacting me about the availability of second stem cell transplants.

I am delighted that NHS England recently confirmed that three new specialised treatments will be made available for patients in England. These include second stem cell transplants for blood cancer patients who have relapsed.

It is estimated that around 15 people a year will meet the clinical criteria to benefit from this treatment option being made routinely available to their doctors with NHS England funding.

More information can be found on the below webpage:

https://www.england.nhs.uk/2017/02/rare-conditions-new-treatments/

I hope this provides some reassurance and once again, thank you again for taking the time to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP
MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR DAVENTRY